
Still More Mini-Golf
In case you haven’t read the comments at the end of my Mini-
Golf – The Sequel! post, I talked about how much I didn’t like
the  new  version  I  had  posted  because  it  was  obscenely
difficult.  The first version was simplistic and easy to play
after some practice.  The second version I got (which was
evidently the 3rd version of the game) turned out to be way
too difficult, and the added complications (sandtraps, water)
made the game lose part of its charm.  Unfortunately, I did
not play the game before I posted the link, so that’s why I
had to comment on it.  I suggest you give it a try if you like
these computer mini-golf games though, I did appreciate the
“bounciness” of the ball off the walls.  But, if you’re like
me, and you think the second game (3rd version) I posted was
way too difficult to enjoy, then give this one a try also:

 https://www.gigarcade.com/full-744-Forest-Challenge-2.html

[swf]https://www.gigarcade.com/swf/20754.swf[/swf]

It has some sand and water traps, but it also has the “bounce-
back” reaction of the ball, and the slope grades are dipicted
in  such  a  way  that  you  can  actually  tell  the  difference
between them.  I think I may have noticed a scoring glitch in
the game though.  If there’s no glitch, then I am very good at
this and scored a 3 �

Watch out for hole #18 – it’s a par 8, so that should tell you
something!
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